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Our Ref:  SYA/HWI 
 
1 March 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Key Stage 4 Options for Year 9  
 
Thursday 3 March is this year’s Options Day for Year 9 students where they find out about the selection 
process for choosing subjects and receive some careers education.  
 
Your child will arrive home with an Options Booklet containing an explanatory letter and information about 
all the courses on offer.  There are also two copies of an options form within the booklet on which to make 
the selection, one copy is to keep for reference.  We will also make an electronic copy of the booklet 
available on our website.  
 
Please take time to discuss this important selection with your child.  There will be a presentation made 
available on the academy website on Thursday which will talk you through this year’s process. There is also 
a parent/carers’ evening on Wednesday 9 March and I would ask that you prioritise appointments with 
potential options subject teachers to inform decisions.  The deadline for the options forms to be given to 
tutors is Friday 18 March.  
 
You will be written to with the options subjects that have been allocated once the process is concluded. 
 
If there are any questions then please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully  

 
 Mr Scott Yalden  
 Headteacher 


